Deaf Seniors Stay
Connected Program

Weekly online chats in American Sign
Language for Deaf senior citizens and
students of American Sign Language!

Attend one, some, or all sessions!

Mondays, September 9 to December 16, 2024
4:00 pm - 5:00 pm on Zoom.

_ Contact Barbara Eger-Klatt at
seniors@nvrc.org for more information.

“ ¥ scan the QR code to
register.




